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June 20, 2017

Dear Sai Nikhil Bheemanathini:

The School of Information Technology in the College of Education, Criminal Justice, and Human Services is pleased to offer
you a University Graduate Incentive Award (GIA) allocated specifically for your MSIT graduate studies. This scholarship is
valid for the 2016-2017 academic year and will be awarded beginning in Fall Semester 2016 in the amount of 50% of your
tuition per semester to the maximum award of 50% of your tuition for two semesters. This equates to $6133.00 dollars per
semester for a maximum of $12266.00 for the 2016-2017 Fall and Spring Semesters. Please note that your degree plan
extends to 3 semesters, including the summer semester to complete your thesis. Please plan accordingly to complete 6
credit hours of graduate credit in the summer semester.

The total amount of this award will be applied only to your tuition; any additional fees or costs will be your responsibility.
This scholarship may not be used towards completion of other programs, internal or external to the School of IT. If you
have been admitted to another program at UC, in order to receive the funds proffered above, the School of IT MSIT
program must be stipulated as your primary.

This award can be used as a source of financial support in the Financial Certification Document. Any questions or concerns
about the “Financial Certification Form” should be directed to UC International Services.

To retain this scholarship award, you must be registered for 10 or more graduate credit hours each semester excluding audit
credits and earn semester and cumulative grade point averages of at least 3.0 in your graduate studies. Scholarship awards can

impact financial aid from the Student Financial Aid Office. Please notify the UC Student Financial Aid Office (513-556-6982)
of your scholarship if you have applied for aid from that office.

To accept the award — which | certainly hope you do — please sign and return to chengcheng.li@uc.edu and

rebekah.michael@uc.edu by May 1, 2016. If you have any questions about this award, feel free to contact myself at
rebekah.michael@uc.edu or the director of the program, Chengcheng Li at chengcheng.li@uc.edu.

Again, congratulations on being awarded a scholarship! We look forward to your reply.

Sincerely,

Reb ckah %ﬂ%@?

Rebekah Michael
Graduate Coordinator

| accept:

| reject:

Date: 06/21/2016
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